October 30, 2024, Town of Sheridan Public Hearing at Sheridan Senior Center (210 E.
Crofoot)

Attendees: Jan Bowey, Tammy Todd, Curtis Green, Diane Kaatz, Mayor Bob Stump, and
Clerk/Treasurer Jennifer Meacham.

Guests: Anne Wentz, Rosanne Hofland and Lynn Hofland.
Mayor Bob Stump called the hearing to order at 6:00 pm, opening with the Pledge of Allegiance.

This hearing is for the first reading of the floodplain ordinance and to answer any questions the
public has concerning the ordinance. The second reading will be on November 12, 2024, at 6:00
pm before the next regularly scheduled Town Council Meeting. The Floodplain ordinance will go
into effect 30 days after the council approves the last reading. Mayor Bob Stump will be the
Administrator and WWC is willing to be our resource engineering firm. There was discussion
concerning the bigger problem areas, Flick Lane and Moore Lane. Along with discussion on the
100-year and 500-year floodplain plan, guests and council members looked over the maps.

With no further discussion or questions hearing was adjourned at 6:48pm

Respectfully submitted by:

Jennifer Meacham



